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From: Gina Linley [mailto:giniee-g@live.com]
Sent: 24 April 2019 16:17

To: Tim Greenslade (Childrens Services) <Tim.Greenslade@derbyshire.gov.uk>
Subject:

Tim.

i've been quite busy and not had chance to message but wanted to say congrats on your new
position at work. Although we are literally gutted to loose you as our allocated social worker i
couldn't think of anyone better to go up to management ect.

I also wanted to Thank you so much for your continued support.. For giving me a chance and
believing in us. and keeping our family together. Melony and Mason are my world and i couldnt
imagen what id of done had they been removed. You were a huge influence in preventing thier
removal. I'll always appreciate that.

Good news with housing. Kat unknowingly rang Amanda. The landlady we spoke to before who in
the end declinded me. She has spoken to kat with regards to finance side of things. and has said
she wants to come and meet me and see the property i am currently staying in ect. So fingers
crossed.

Could you forward me the new social workers name. number and email address for future please.

All The Best.
Ash
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